
Wiltshire Council 
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17 January 2012 (morning meeting) 

 
 

Public Participation 

Statement from Jacky Attridge, Shrivenham, Oxon 

Proposed Creation of Central Devizes Customer Access Point and the Closure 

of Browfort, Urchfont Manor and Bradley Road Buildings 

 

Statement 

I have just heard about the proposal to shut Urchfont. This would be such a loss to 

all as over the years it has certainly built up an enviable reputation as a brilliant place 

for learning and friendship and food! I am against any idea to do away with it as it 

stands. Aint broke don’t mend it comes to mind.  

 


